Town of Harwich 

Historic District & Historical Commission

Legal Notice 
The Historic District and Historical Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, November 15, 2017 in the Griffin Room, Town Hall, at 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA to consider the following applications. The public hearing will begin at 5:30 p.m. followed by a public meeting. Any member of the public having an interest in these applications is invited to attend and provide information and comment relevant to this matter or may submit the same in writing.   
HH 2017-24 Notice of Intent (NOI) has been received for 133 Bank Street, Map 23, Parcel Q2, in the R-L Zone.  The application is pursuant to the Code of the Town of Harwich c.131-8 Historic Preservation, Article II, and proposes a partial demolition of the roof structure to add a rear dormer and partial demolition of rear wall to convert windows and doors.  Owner, Helen Zadorozny, et al, and Tanya Zadorozny, Applicant.
HH 2017-25 Notice of Intent (NOI) has been received for 127 Depot Road West, Map 18, Parcel E1-1, in the R-R Zone. The application is pursuant to the Code of the Town of Harwich c.131-8 Historic Preservation, Article II, and proposes to demolish the rear chimney in full.  Owner/Applicant, Anthony Quinn.
HH 2017-26 Notice of Intent (NOI) has been received for 20 Freeman Street, Map 15, Parcel Q7, in the R-R Zone.  The application is pursuant to the Code of the Town of Harwich c.131-8 Historic Preservation, Article II, and proposes to remove and rebuild 2 walls with windows in the kitchen addition. Owner/Applicant, Michael and Leslie Heffernan.
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